Nathalia Primary School

Newsletter—October 18th, 2017



Division Athletic Sports

Nathalia Primary School was represented by seven children at Division level in Shepparton this week. They are Bethany Hildebrand, Kyle Hodges, Kai Lundberg, Jayda Hawks, Kaiya Cornell, Elliott Binks and Connor Peachey. Kyle, Connor, Kai and Elliott will now go on to District level in Albury on Friday. All the best to these children in this high level of competition.

Community Reading Day

The students from Nathalia Primary School will be participating in the Community Reading Day next Thursday, October 26th. The children in grades prep—4 will be listening to stories read to them by members of the Nathalia community while the children in grades 5 and 6 will be doing independent reading. The children will leave the school at 10.15 and return by midday.



Parents Club Meeting

The next meeting of the Nathalia Primary School Parents Club is this coming Monday, October 23rd straight after assembly at 9.15am. The meeting is being held in the staffroom and all parents are welcome to attend.

Pyjama Day

Many of the children participated in Pyjama Day today and \$80.75 was raised for Uncle Bobs Club.



Students of the Week

"Setting Goals"

Jasmine Jones, Nate Higgins, Kane Bradley, Lewis Fieldman, Bethany Hildebrand









Sports Awards

Bella Birrer and Jett Miller





Dates to Remember:

October 20—Region Athletics

October 23—Parents Club

Meeting at 9.15 in the staffroom

October 23—Cricket Clinic

October 24—Bravehearts

October 30—Cricket Clinic

October 26—Community Read-

ing Day

November 3—Basketball Comp

November 6—Pupil Free Day

November 7—Melbourne Cup

Day Public Holiday

November 13-Milo Cricket

November 14—Prep Transition

November 21—School Council

November 21—Prep Transition

November 22—Visiting Perfor-

mance

November 28—Prep Transition

December 5—Prep Transition

December 12—Year 6 Statewide

Transition

Phone: 58662677 Email: Nathalia.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au Website: nathaliaps.vic.edu.au

Nathalia Canoe Club - starts Tues 10th October



Meets on Tuesdays @ 4.00 pm onwards (Terms 4 & 1) next to the Broken Creek boat ramp.

All equipment supplied - life jackets, canoes and paddles. No previous experience necessary and beginners are welcome. Membership for Juniors only \$15.00 and \$60.00 for families. BBQ available for a small fee most nights.

Contact Andrew on 0427 663 083 for details or just come down on a Tuesday night.





Pyjama Day





AND



PRESENTS.

Community Reading Day

THURSDAY 26TH OCTOBER -**BLAKE STREET** 10:30 a.m. to 12 .30pm

IN CONJUNCTION WITH THE NATHALIA LEARNING COMMUNITY & SPREAD THE WORD LAUNCH OF THE BOOK BOXES AND BOOK BAGS PROGRAM

COMMUNITY READING DAY is a day for everyone to acknowledge the importance of reading and celebrate the involvement of the community in teaching children that reading is fun. Free Sausage sizzle cooked by Nathalia Rotary Club







In case of inclement weather the event will be cancelled





Tuesday, October 24th at 2.30pm

WE ALL HAVE THE RIGHT TO FEEL SAFE WITH PEOPLE!

IT'S OK TO SAY NO IF WE FEEL UNSAFE OR **UNSURE!**

This program helps to empower children to speak out about ANY unsafe situation, from bullying in the playground through to the serious issue of Child Sexual Assault.

We believe that every child should be taught the basic road rules of personal safety in a fun, gentle and nonconfronting way! Our program is NOT sex education; it is a program about Personal Safety!

NOTHING IS SO YUCKY THAT YOU CAN'T TELL SOMEONE ABOUT IT

> Learn through Song and Ditto's Highly Interactive "Personal Safety" Show! For 3 1/2-8 Year Olds

It's Fun. It's Safe AND It Works!

The Ditto Show is accredited by Education QLD—Prep to Year 3 and authorised by the Department of Education and Training New South Wales. In proud partnership with GVCASA, Shepparton Education Team Victoria.

